
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 

 

  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

May 5, 2019   

    673 

    656 

    518 

    699 

Psalm 30:2:Third Sunday of Easter 

 

 

 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

 MAY 4TH THROUGH MAY 12TH, 2019 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass  

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

   5-4 4:00 PM   Millie Benny (2nd Anniversary) – 

The Patsy Benny Family 

Tom Girard – Christopher & 

Juliana Kremzier 

    5-5 9:00 AM Betty Marotta – The Patsy Benny 

Family 

Michael McCullough (8th 

Anniversary) – Mother, Maggie 

Hank Buczkowski – Linda, Jerry & 

Jackie Bevil 

Ann Brazell – Maggie Brazell 

Daniel Dippo – Daughter, Debbie 

     5-6 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

     5-7 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

     5-8 7:30 AM Mr. & Mrs. Walden Sargalis - 

Richard 

     5-9 7:30 AM Tess Sollecito – St. Joseph’s 

Parishioners 

     5-10 7:30  AM Jean Stuart – The Family 

     5-11 4:00 PM Mother’s Day – For All Mothers 

     5-12 9:00 AM Mother’s Day – For All Mothers 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 5/6 Acts 6:8-15                                        Jn 6:22-29 

Tues. 5/7 Acts 7:51-8:1a                                   Jn 6:30-35 

Wed.  5/8 Acts 8:1b-8                                        Jn 6:35-40 

Thur.  5/9 Acts 8:26-40                                      Jn 6:44-51 

Fri.     5/10 Acts 9:1-20                                        Jn 6:52-59 

Sat.    5/11 Acts 9:31-42                                      Jn 6:60-69 

Sun.   5/12     Acts 13:14, 43-52  Rv 7:9, 14b-17 Jn 10:27-30 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – MAY 11TH AND 12TH,  2019 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack K. DeMarco 

CUP 1 S. Ernst T. Cappuccitti 

CUP 2 C. Kukan L. DeSieno 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 D. Kruk S. Casella 

BREAD 3 R. Kruk C. O’Connor 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 R. Higgins A. DeSieno 

CUP 4 B. Corlew A. Schnore 

SERVER E. Higgins K. Ostrander 

SERVER R. Higgins W. Schnore 

GREETER 
 

K. Brooks P. Buczkowski 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 4/22-4/28/19 
OFFERTORY  $3,693.05 ENVELOPE USERS 120 

CHILDREN’S          2.00 ATTENDANCE 350 

EASTER      205.00   

EVANGELIST      411.00    

MOTHER’S DAY        10.00   

DEBT REDUCTION        22.00   

UTILITIES        60.00   

DONATION      510.00   

BULLETIN SPONSOR      275.00   

MASS STIPENDS          80.00   

TOTAL INCOME $5,268.05 TOTAL EXPENSES $8,521.89* 

*Some larger expenses include: Pension $1217/P/R, 

Taxes, Qtrlys $2,385/SiCM $500/Liturgy & Ofc.Sup. 

$643/Printing $506 
 

Next weekend’s second collection will be for the 2019 

Bishop’s Appeal (see separate bulletin announcement 

regarding this year’s Appeal). 

 

 Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently.  

We also pray for men and women in our armed forces 

who are serving our country.                             
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Join us today after the 9:00 AM 

mass for our monthly coffee 

hour to honor Deacon John 

Crane.  Deacon John is retiring 

after 32 years of serving God and 

our community,   Stop by and wish 

him a blessed retirement.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our prayers are with the 

children of our Faith 

Formation program as they 

receive the Sacrament of 

First Communion at the 4:00 

PM mass this weekend.   May God’s blessing be 

upon each and every one of them. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Included in your set of boxed envelopes 

is an envelope designated for 

“Mother’s Day”.  This envelope may be 

used for a donation in honor or memory of all 

mothers.  From Mother’s Day until the end of 

May, these envelopes will be banded together & 

placed on the altar in memory & in honor of all 

mothers.  There are additional envelopes 

available in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford 

gift cards & reloads is 

scheduled for Tuesday, May 

7th.  Please be sure your order 

is at the Parish Office by 10 am on Monday, May 

6th.  Order forms are available on the bulletin 

boards in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Dominican Retreat House 
 

May 11, 2019 – 10 AM – 3 PM 

Creative Day of Reflection for Men & Women 

“Contemplative Creativity” 

Presenter:  Claudia Gregoire, OPA 
 

For more information/reservations call The 

Dominican Retreat and Conference Center at 

518-393-4169 Monday through Friday, 8:30 AM 

to 4:30 PM, email dslcny@nybiz.rr.com or visit 

www.dslcny.org.  

Our Tag & Treasure Sale is only 2 

WEEKS AWAY!!!   We will begin 

taking your “treasures” on Tuesday, 

May 7th.   The complete list of drop 

off dates & times was included in 

our latest Parish Newsletter and is 

posted on the bulletin board in Holy Family Hall. 

WE ASK THAT YOU PLEASE ABIDE BY THESE 

DATES & TIMES ~ DO NOT LEAVE ANY ITEMS AT 

THE DOORS OUTSIDE OF THESE TIMES.    Please 

contact Tom Hyland or Deb Griffith with any 

questions that you may have (their contact 

information is on the “pink sheet” which is 

available in Holy Family Hall, the back entrance 

and the parish website).  There are still plenty of 

open slots for working the two days of the sale.  

Please return your pink sheet as soon as 

possible. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Irish Chain Quilt is on display 

again this weekend in Holy Family 

Hall and raffle tickets are available for 

purchase.  Donation is $2.00/ticket 

and the winner will be drawn next 

weekend, May 12th, after the 9 am liturgy.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The 2019 Bishop’s Appeal will 

officially begin here at St. 

Joseph’s next weekend, May 11th 

& 12th.  Our assessment goal this 

year has been set at $64,116 

and we need everyone’s help in 

order to achieve this goal.  The theme of this 

year’s campaign is “Thanks to You” and, thanks 

to you, we were able to surpass our 2018 Appeal 

goal by $1,320 (we will receive a 50% rebate on 

this amount).  If you received an informational 

brochure from the Diocese regarding the Appeal, 

please take the time to read it to see just how 

important your donation to the Bishop’s Appeal 

is.  There are extra brochures available if you are 

not on the Diocesan mailing list.  We ask that you 

return your pledge envelope that was mailed to 

you or go online to www.TheBishopsAppeal.org 

for more information or to make your 

commitment for 2019.  We would very much like 

 The Week Ahead 

Wed. 5/7 Sandwich Making – 11AM - PC 

Sat. 5/11 Confirmation Rehearsal – 1PM-

C 

mailto:dslcny@nybiz.rr.com
http://www.dslcny.org/
http://www.thebishopsappeal.org/
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to be able to wrap up this Appeal before the 

summer months. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


